
FAYETTEVILLE CITY COUNCIL 

DISCUSSION OF AGENDA ITEMS MEETING MINUTES 

ST. AVOLD ROOM 

APRIL 8, 2013 

6:00 P.M.

Present:                 Mayor Anthony G. Chavonne

Council Members Keith Bates, Sr. (District 1); Kady-Ann Davy (District 2) (arrived at 6:25 p.m.);

Robert A. Massey, Jr. (District 3) (arrived at 6:20 p.m.); Darrell J. Haire (District 4); Bobby Hurst

(District 5); William J. L. Crisp (District 6); Valencia A. Applewhite (District 7); Wade Fowler

(District 8); James W. Arp, Jr. (District 9)

Others Present: 

                 Ted Voorhees, City Manager 

                 Kristoff Bauer, Deputy City Manager 

                 Karen McDonald, City Attorney 

                 Lisa Smith, Chief Financial Officer 

                 Victor Sharpe, Community Development Director 

                 Members of the Press

Mayor Chavonne called the meeting to order at 6:10 p.m. and reviewed the agenda items.  The

budget guidelines were distributed and it was noted the guidelines were not on the agenda. 

Council was advised they would need to be added if Council was so inclined.

Mr. Ted Voorhees, City Manager, advised it was not time sensitive but the sooner the guidelines

were adopted the sooner the work would be directed.

Council members asked questions about the guidelines.  Consensus was to add the guidelines

to the agenda.

Mayor Chavonne then distributed supplemental information for agenda Item 7.1, Interlocal

Agreement on Sales Tax Distribution.  He explained that the County’s proposal was to extend

the agreement for three more years.  He then explained an option was to take action on the item

on the agenda packet or in the alternative take action on the proposal sent by the County.

Mr. Voorhees advised Mr. Victor Sharpe, Community Development Director, was here to provide

additional information on the Municipal Service District.

Mayor Chavonne advised there were concerns about some of the components but did not

appear to be an issue on the district.  He suggested maybe those components could be

addressed during the budget.

Council members asked questions on other consent agenda items.

Mayor Chavonne quickly reviewed other business items from the agenda.

Mr. Voorhees briefly explained the amended Uniform Street and Thoroughfare lighting.  He

explained that the amendment was for LED lights, but not for other lighting entities.

Mayor Chavonne reminded Council of the budget session on Wednesday.

There were no other items to review.

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 6:50 p.m.


